
 

Article 28 You have the right to a good quality education. 

Article 29 Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities. 

It should also help you learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect 

other people. 
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Next Week in Year 4.. 

Maths: 

Children will continue to learn times tables, 

focusing mainly on the 11s and 12s. Children will 

then use their knowledge of multiplication to work 

on dividing by 6, 7 and 9. 

English: 

After learning about the features of a non-chronological 

report this week, the class will be planning and then 

writing their own reports about a country of their choice. 

Linking in with our Geography topic ‘All Around the 

World’. 

 
Home Learning Activities: 

 

Spellings:  

Practise your spellings into your homework book. You must write three 

sentences using three different words from your ten spellings. Your test 

will be on Monday. 

Main task:  

Complete the times table sheet accurately. If finished quickly- can you 

write out the 7, 9 and 12 times tables too? 

Reading: 

Please read daily for a minimum of 10 minutes and write any comments into 

your homework diaries. Please also note page numbers and get an adult to 

sign your diary to note that you have read. Reading diaries are collected in 

on a Monday for checking.  

Dates for the diary: 

 

Christmas Jumper Day-£1.00- 

Friday 30th November 

 

PTA Christmas Fayre: Friday 30th 

November @ 3.00pm    

 

Lepra workout- Tuesday 4th 

December- all children in PE kit and 

envelopes to be returned 

 

Y4, 5 and 6 Christmas Party: Friday 

14th December 

 

End of Term Church service/ last 

day of term: Wednesday 19th 

December 1pm 

Other News:  

Homework Club 

There will be no homework club on Friday 30th November due to the Christmas Fayre. 

Christmas Fayre 

Please bring in any donations you have for the Christmas Fayre from now on, this includes books, toys, jolly jars 

and bottles for the bottle stall (there is a class competition this year for the most bottles brought in!). 

Christmas Party 

The Year 4, 5 and 6 Christmas Party is fast approaching! If you are able to help set up the food in the hall and 

then help with the lunch itself from 11am please get in touch- thanks in advance! 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please pop in before/after school or email me at: 

h.simon@stluke.sch.je 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Simon 
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